
 

 

 
 
 
26th July 2023 
 
 
New Lunch Money Payment System. 
 
Please note as of 4 th September School wil l  not accept any cash 
payments. 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
On the 24th of July One In A Million launched a new Lunch Payment system. As of 
this date we are no longer using Pay360. 
 
We are pleased to announce that we are now using: 

 
On Monday the 24th of July an email was sent through to all Parent/Carers with 
username and login details to register. 
 
Students who are joining us in Year 7 in September have been sent a letter with 
these details. 
 
Please register and add lunch money for your child as soon as possible. 
 
You can also access a “how to” video using the following link: 
 
https://parent-support.parentpaygroup.com/hc/en-gb/articles/4410745182481-
How-do-I-activate-my-account- 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact school on 01274 723439, or by email on 
Info@Oneinamillion.org.uk  should you have any queries. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Mrs J Hobbs – Principal. 


